
Submitter: Tifani Parrilli 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon has had mail in voting for years, with very little to no proof of fraud, only 

claims made by the conservative party.  In person voting is unnecessary and a 

hardship for working people and folks who would have to travel to a voting booth and 

possibly take time off from work.  Please vote no on this bill and retain Oregon's 

efficient and safe mail in voting system, which is a well-run example for all states! 


